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Dear Lawmakers, 

 

We do not want ranked choice voting in Oregon!! Ranked choice voting always 

benefits and further solidifies the grip of power of whatever party is in the majority in 

the state. In this case it is the democrats which is why they want it so bad. Instead of 

making the choice between 1 Democrat and 1 Republican it would essentially make it 

between the top 3 candidates of whatever party is in the majority and kick out the 

candidate from the party that's in the minority after the rounds of elimination. This bill 

and ranked choice voting just further consolidates power to the majority party but 

splits it between that parties candidates. Ranked choice voting is the ultimate vehicle 

and tool to ensure one party rule. Please vote NO on HB-3509. Thank you. 


